
SPELTHORNE VOLUNTEER DRIVERS 

 

The law with regard to holding a person’s personal data has changed and new 

rules called the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) came into effect on 

25th May, 2018. 

Spelthorne Volunteer Drivers (SVD) hold client’s personal information, eg, name, 

address, telephone no, in order to administer requests for transport to medical 

related appointments. 

To comply with GDPR, these details will not be disclosed to any third party outside 

SVD, except in exceptional emergency circumstances to pass on to medical 

personnel or to next of kin. 

SVD is committed to ensuring that client’s privacy and personal information is 

protected. We undertake to keep data in a locked container or password protected 

computer. 

By using their services, you agree that SVD may contact you using your personal 

details. If you no longer wish to use the service, you should inform SVD, who will 

then remove your details from their records. 
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